
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              NOVEMBER 18, 2019 

 

HARFORD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS SUPERINTENDENT TO HOLD  

FY21 BUDGET COMMUNITY FORUMS 

All are welcome to attend; onsite childcare available 

 

Harford’s Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Sean Bulson, will host two budget community forums 

to take questions and input about the upcoming Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) fiscal 

year 2021 (FY21) budget: 

 

➢ November 21, 2019 

6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

C. Milton Wright High School – Cafeteria  

 

➢ November 25, 2019 

6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

Joppatowne High School – Media Center 

 

This is an opportunity for community members to contribute their voices as Dr. Bulson develops 

the FY21 proposed operating budget.  A brief presentation will begin at 6:30 p.m., followed by 

tabletop discussions.  

 

All are welcome to attend, and childcare will be provided on site.  Those planning to utilize the 

childcare service must register their child(ren) prior to the event.  To register, visit hcps.org and 

go to the ‘Parent Academy’ page found under the ‘Parents’ tab on the homepage. 

 

Media are invited to attend.  Reporters wishing to speak one-on-one with Dr. Bulson 

regarding the budget should contact HCPS Manager of Communications Jillian Lader at 

Jillian.Lader@hcps.org prior to the forum to schedule an interview. 
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